
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      October 24, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 
 

MEETING CANCELLED and RESCHEDULED 
 
 
 
The regular meeting scheduled for November 4, 2013 has been CANCELLED 
and RESCHEDULED as a Special Meeting to be held on November 18, 2013. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
   
      Joseph E. Mirra, Chairman 
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c: Town Clerk (for posting) 
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Faxed to:  Record Journal, New Haven Register, Hartford Courant 
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